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 Student Government Association Minutes
January 28, 2014

I. ROLL CALL: Priscilla Aguilar, Cleston Flemming, Ashley Deleon, Ashley Erskine, Brianne Pelloso, Molly Romano, Dana Kilby were absent. Amy McDonald was excused.   

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM January 21, 2014: Minutes were approved.   

III. PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  Taylor Fote
Hi everyone, So first of tonight, we have Beth Teague and Brenna Celosius to talk about their event, Relay for Life  
1. Beth Teague: Hi, we’re here on behalf of the Relay for Life Club. I’m Beth Teague and this is Brenna Celosius. We just wanted to tell you about the Relay for Life event we’re hosting here at Westfield for the first time. A lot of you may have heard of this event, many communities hot them and participate to raise money for cancer. It’s usually a 24 hour walk, but this is going to be a 16 hour, overnight walk to take place in the Woodward Center. As student leaders, it would be great if you can share this event with your friends and the other groups you are involved in. Feel free to start teams as well.
2. Brenna Celosius: We’ll be having a kick-out event Thursday, January 30th in the afternoon, by the bookstore in Ely, and after that during dinner in the DC where people can get information and sign up, so definitely come by. 
a. Tori Landry: What’s the minimum number of people for teams?
b. Beth Teague: There is no minimum, it’s usually 10 people, but we’re not requiring that. There is still $100.00 fundraising requirement per participant.
c. Tori Landry: Will you need volunteers?
d. Beth Teague: We’re not sure specifically yet, we’ll be sure to come back closer to the event with details on that.
e. Olivia Dumas: Request of Information: If anyone has interest or experience, we meet as a club Thursdays at 8:00 pm in University Hall.
f. Kevin Soucie: Is there a maximum number of people per team?
g. Beth Teague: The maximum is 15, but it might be a little difficult for one team captain to manage any more than that, but you can also break into two teams at that point, or you can also do co-captains.
h. Kevin Soucie: Is there a certain charity the money raised goes to?
i. Beth Teague: it goes to the American Cancer Society, but it will primarily be used in the Western Mass area.    
Thank you. Next we have Morgan Suddeth, the Hunger and Homelessness campaign coordinator for Masspirg here to make an announcement. 
1. Morgan Suddeth:  I’m working with Masspirg and I’m looking to bring some of our program’s most successful projects to Westfield State.
a. We have one initiative, kind of a big Relay for Life event, where teams go and volunteer their time, to raise money for a charity of our choice. So, we at Westfield State get to choose where that money goes. We’re hoping to raise around $3,000, which isn’t that hard to do, if we have a lot of help, and donate to the Samaritan Inn, the homeless shelter right here in Westfield. This is a big service day and contributes to the community, like doing the floor at the Samaritan Inn, dishes at the food bank, and involves students and faculty in the community and raises our awareness of what’s going on. 
b. We’d really like SGA to consider forming a team, since there’s quite a large amount of you and you’re all really passionate. I have a signup sheet for those interested, and please see me with any questions.
i. Steve Mailloux: Will you be doing any work to end homelessness, other than just volunteering at the Selter?
ii. Morgan Suddeth: Masspirg usually has just a few major campaign projects, but most of it is done just at a local level. It’s not something entirely feasible for our small chapter alone. 
I move to accept the resignation of Lt. Michael Foyle as an advisor to SGA.
I move to approve Courtney Keddy as a Representative at Large for the remainder of the 2013-2014 academic year. Motion carries.
I move to approve Scott Seskivich as a Representative at Large for the remainder of the 2013-2014 academic year. Motion carries.
If any of you remember, we have a team working with us to redo the University website. There will be come sessions to work on this.
Next Tuesday, February 4th is the State of The Campus Address at 4:00 pm in Dever, which I encourage you all to go to. After that, we’ll come back here for refreshments, followed by the SGA meeting, which will be a dress code meeting, business casual, for the speaker President Liz Preston.
Landsdowne shuttle bus is now running on a trial basis for those who live or visit there.
We will be having a senate-bonding trip to go bowling, on Saturday, February 9th. I’m passing around a signup sheet for anyone interested.
If anyone still needs to pick up their sweatshirt, please see me. We also have SGA ornaments left over if anyone didn’t get one and wants one.
1. Tom Durkee: Have we heard anything regarding new email systems for Chris Hirtle since last semester?
2. Taylor Fote: I haven’t heard, but he will be here to speak with us in a few weeks.
Items not listed on Agenda.

IV. BOARD OF TRUSTEES’ REPORT: Stone Koury
A. Hi everyone. Not too much has happened in the last week, so I just have a few updates.
1. February 27th is the Horrace Mann Awards at 5:00 pm in the Scanlon Banquet Hall.
2. February 26th is the Strategic Planning Conference
3. March 5th is the State House Day. Please start thinking about going if you have any interest.
4. Can I see all Reps at Large after the meeting?
5. Our next scheduled meeting is on Feburay 13th at 6:00 pm in the Horrace Mann Center. 
B. All University Committee: Joshua Clark
1. We had a fairly standard meeting this past week. There were nine items sent to the interim president. They were the new Gerontology minor, new Sociology/Psychology/Latino Studies courses and the change in the alternative Academic Credit Policy.
a. I spoke about the Gerontology minor last week. This is, as I said, the study of aging. This will be going under the Sociology department, as I understand it.
b. We sent four items to the Curriculum Committee. These were changes in the requirements for the writing concentration in the English program and a new Biology course, Biostatistics. 
2. Then we discussed the Online Instruction policy that I mentioned. We ended up sending it back to the Academic Policies Committee after a long discussion. There were a few issues that we found with it, namely: the fact that they separated the document into two separate documents: Policy and Guidelines, several of the guidelines were written with very rigid language which made it seem more like a policy, and there were some questions with its correspondence to the MSCA contract. AUC voted unanimously to send it back. If you have any questions about that, you can come see me.  
3. We have our next meeting February 5th, at 4:30 pm in the Parenzo Boardroom.     
C. Neighborhood Advisory Board: No Report

V. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT-STUDENT LIFE: Rebecca DiVico 
A. We had a very productive Housing Committee meeting today. The building charges have been reset to zero, however some buildings have already gotten damages over the weekend. You will now be able to see how much money you owe for your building.
B. Friday, March 28th is the last day to turn in your housing deposit. March 7th is the last day to turn in any single room requests and medical request to the Banacos Center. Those who will be accommodated through these will be doing in person signups. 
1. Joshua Clark: Is there a reason why single requests are going to the Banacos Center?
2. Jessica Hufnagle: It was an adjustment due to some law specifications.  
C. We also talked about the online housing system but, I’ll wait to go into it until Josh Hettrick comes down to speak to us. There will however be information sessions hosted in various common rooms on February 5th and 19th and March 17th through the 21st.  
D. If anyone still needs a committee, I need students for the Substance Advisory Committee, so please see me after the meeting.
E. Can I see all of the Hall Council Presidents after the meeting please.
F. Student Affairs Committee: No Report
G. Multicultural Committee: No Report
H. Food Services Committee: Tom Durkee
1. At our first meeting of the semester, we had tons of interesting comment cards, so we appreciate the feedback. Please keep them coming as we personally respond to these each week. They will be posted on the bulletin board in the Dinning Commons. 
2. Here are a few updates on events.
a. On January 29th the DC will be featuring a pop-up Coney Island hotdog stand from 12:00 pm until 2:00 pm. These are Nathans hot dog and will feature all the fixings.
b. On Thursday, February 13th, the DC will feature a steakhouse dinner at 8:00 pm following closing. This is a catered sit down event featuring sirloin or filet mignon, asparagus, broccoli and bacon twice baked potatoes, rolls and herb butter and real deal strawberry shortcake. The cost is $12.00 and a swipe. You can pay and sign up starting Monday, February 3rd at the check in stands in the DC. If you don’t have a meal plan, the cost is $18.00. There is a limit of 75 people so sign up as soon as possible.
c. On Wednesday, February 19th the DC will feature a soul food dinner in honor of Black History month.
d. On Thursday, February 20th will be the monthly Student vs. Food, details will be coming soon.
e. On Thursday, February 26th will feature a Pho Soup dinner, a new Vietnamese cuisine craze. This will be a special item and will be a swipe plus $2.00.
3. The Perch is now open 11:00 am until 3:00 pm for lunch featuring a special menu. All menu items at lunch and late night have gone down in price by around a dollar.
4. We are working on a comment cards for real event s in early February. This event will feature Maria Lees, Executive Chef and Food Committee members responding in person to questions and comments from students in regards to Food on campus. We are really excited about this event as we all feel strongly about educating students on this matter. Look for an email and flyers soon.
a. Rebecca DiVico: I’ve heard some complaints, is the DC still closed between brunch and dinner?
b. Tom Durkee: Yes, it’s in the handbook now as well, but it is used for turnover between two meals.
c. Gina Mannarino: Have there been discussions for downtime in the DC to be open for studying?
d. Tom Durkee: Some seniors may remember that the DC was open all night, but due to vandalism and such, they have to lock it up overnight.  
5. Our next scheduled meeting is on February 11th at 4:00 pm in the Tekoa room.           
I. Health Committee: No Report
J. Parking Control Board: No Report
K. Student Athletic Advisory Board: No Report
L. Substance Advisory Committee: No Report
M. Community Relations/Fundraising Report: Kevin Soucie
1. It is good to be back after a semester away. The next blood Drive is on Tuesday, February, 12th and if anyone can volunteer that would be very helpful.  
a. Sarah Hegarty: It is a unit to help with the Blood Drive, but not to donate blood.

VI. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT-ACADEMIC LIFE: Andrew McCormack
A. Academic Policies Committee: No Report
B. Curriculum Committee: No Report
C. Enrollment Management Committee: No Report
D. Campus Technology Committee: No Report
E. International Programs Committee: No Report
F. Library Advisory Committee: No Report
G. Writing Liaison: No Report

VII. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT-PROGRAMMING: Steve Kligerman
A. Programming update: Steve Kligerman
1. Winter Weekend was this past weekend, it was very successful. I would like to thank everyone here that helped out, both CAB Exec and CAB general members.
2. We also announced our Spring Weekend performers. If you have not heard our performers are Sam Hunt, Craig Campbell and David Nail. Fun fact, David Nail’s “Whatever She’s Got” is currently number one on the country charts.
3. We are having an Anti-Valentine’s Day on February 7th. We are having Stuff a Plush animals with CAB t-shirts and ice cream sundae bar at 6:00 pm in the Owls Nest. Then at 7:30 pm, in Dever Stage, we will be having comedian duo Dave and Ethan. They are college dating coaches and do things like bad date reenactments and things like that.
4. Our next meeting is scheduled for January 29th at 5:00 pm in the Owls Nest.    

VIII. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT-FINANCE: Joshua Frank
A. Finance Report: Joshua Frank
B. I have three Finance Proposals to present tonight. Just as a reminder if you are a member of any of these clubs please abstain from voting. 
1. First the Finance Committee met with Musical Theatre Guild Club, who is asking for funds for their spring show. Now I am aware that we allocated funds for them last semester to help assist with the cost of the rights and pit. However, over break the cost of the rights came in and they ended up being $400.00 over the anticipated cost. So, even with some budget changes, Musical Theatre Guild Club still needs some assistance for their spring show. Musical Theatre Guild Club is looking for funds to help cover partial pit cost and production supplies.
2. I move to allocate $200.00 to the Musical Theatre Guild Club to assist with cost for their spring show. Motion seconded and carried.
3. The Finance Committee met with Movement Science Club who is looking for funds to help them attend the Eastern District Association of the American Alliance for Health, Physical Education, Recreation and Dance in Newport Rhode Island. This conference will allow students to network, attend seminars focused on different aspects of physical education, and two students will be receiving the outstanding future professional award for the Eastern District Conference at the conference, they are asking for funds to help cover the cost of registration for 12 students and half the hotel cost. 
4. I move to allocate $1,263.08 to the Movement Science Club for their Conference in Newport Rhode Island. Motion seconded and carried.
5. The Finance Committee met with the Dance Company who are looking for funds to attend The Rockettes Master Class Experience in New York City. This seminar gives dancers the opportunity to learn tap and jazz combinations, the world famous kick line and actual Rockette’s dance choreography in a workshop taught by a Rockette. Dancers learn routines, participate in a n exclusive question and answer session, a mock audition and a radio city backstage tour. They are looking for funds to cover half the registration and half of the bus cost. 
6. I move to allocate $2,952.50 to the Dance Company. Motion seconded.
a. Steve Mailloux: I just did some quick math, and I wanted to point out that the current budget for SGA, before this meeting, would be about $8,963.00 and then, after this meeting, if this proposal were to be accepted it would then be at $4,547.00. Considering how much is left of the semester, close to #3,000 seems like a lot to give to something that is considered fun rather than educational.
b. Alex Doming: Along with what Steve Mailloux said, I think we’ve said yes to just about every proposal but we don’t have to be afraid to oppose something.
c. Brittany Moniz: I really like your sentiment there, Alex, but we’re approved a lot of proposals of similar amounts and these funds are supposed to be to enhance the student experience, so I feel comfortable approving this.
d. Joshua Clark: I also agree with Alex’s sentiment, but being a member of the Finance Committee, the Dance Company came to us with a proposal even higher than this, so while I do think this is a large amount of money, this does enhance the student experience, as Brittany said, and I find there to be some value approving this money. What we can do, is send it back to the Finance Committee and ask for a lower amount but I don’t know that this is really that unreasonable considering the original amout they were requesting.
e. Olivia Dumas: I wanted to remind everyone that these proposals do come to Finance Committee first, and sometimes the proposals have to go back multiple times. Joshua Frank puts a lot of work into working with the clubs and making sure it’s okay to come to Finance Committee, so things have already been pretty heavily discussed. Points that being brought up have already been pretty discussed, but this is what these funds are for. I learned that this is the first time the Dance Company has ever come to SGA for any funding. They are very self-sufficient, and I think this is reasonable for them.
f. Stone Koury: People hit some of my points, but I’ve been in Josh Franks shoes before and by the end of March to the end of April, these funds don’t matter anymore. If a club wants funds, they need to have planned ahead of time to make that work by that time. So the money typically dries out mid-way through the semester because it’s late to start planning for anything after that anyway. As far as educational reasoning goes, we may not have a dance major, but it is a serious educational program that people peruse and we can’t really say that it’s less educational than a Movement Science education.
g. Tori Landry: Does the club do a lot of fundraising? 
h. Joshua Frank: Yes, they do a ton of fundraising. They are one of the most active clubs in that manner and are very self-sufficient and easy to work with and this is their first time coming to SGA. I’ve been working with them a lot on this as well. I’d also like to say that these funds are first come first serve process, not necessarily budgeted to last depending on amounts.
i. Tom Durkee: I agree with a lot of these points made, but a lot of things we approve are either professional or educational or something that the entire student body can participate in, since it does draw from student fees. It’s a large chunk of money benefitting a small amount of students, so I feel this is kind of narrow.
j. Matt Carlin: Request of Information: They do have a sizeable fundraising account that could potentially cover this.
k. Courtney Keddy: I know there are many more than 39 people on the Dance Company, so how did they come to the number 39?
l. Joshua Frank: As part of the process, I had them email everyone asking, who would be willing to  pay half of the cost for themselves, and there was a response of 39 members who were willing to pay at least $60.00.
7. It was moved and seconded to close the speakers list. Motion carries.
m. Joshua Clark: Steven Mailloux brought a good point about the remaining amount of money were this to be approved. I think we need to consider the average amount of the proposals brought to us, and I know we don’t discriminate about the amount, but it’s usually about $1,000.00 or a little under, and we try to work with them to find an amount of money that will help them out. I don’t think approving this would be that detrimental to our account.
n. Joshua Frank: I’ve looked back, and this is actually an average point in the year for the amount that’s left. I’m not expecting to receive that many more requests. Last year, we actually had some left over that rolled back into the SGA account.
o. Steve Mailloux: I just wanted to say that I don’t necessary feel that they don’t deserve this allocation, but I think it deserves some heavy consideration. 
8. It was moved and seconded to send this finance proposal back to the Finance Committee for further discussion. 
a. Richard Darrach: Will returning this back to Finance Committee prevent them from doing this if it does ultimately get approved?
b. Joshua Frank: It’s not until March, so there’s time.
c. Brittany Moniz: What are we asking of Finance Committee? To lower the amount?
d. Steve Mailloux: Mostly to see if the Dance Company might accept a lower amount, and gage the interest if they needed to pay more for themselves.
e. Joshua Clark: We worked with them a lot already; we brought it down from $6,000.00 already. I don’t want to incur too much of a cost on the students, it’s a good experience for those members and we should be able to help them out.
f. Matt Carlin: I don’t know if sending it back would necessarily mean that the students would pay more, but that perhaps the organization contributes more from their account. 
9. It was moved and seconded to close the speakers list. Motion carries.
g. Kevin Soucie: So right now they’re paying half?
h. Joshua Frank: I can’t say their account balance, that’s between them and myself. It’s possible that the organization could help pay but the list I received was based on the students willing to pay the $60.00, for themselves.
i. Scott Seskevich: Let’s say for arguments sake that there are more clubs and organizations that are seeking funding, and it exceeds the amount we have. What do we do?
j. Joshua Frank: It’s first come first serve, so if it runs out, that’s it.
k. Scott Seskevich: So, I know there’s this whole thing about discrimination we have to keep in mind, and there are more organizations that could want funding and there is still time in the year.  
l. Joshua Frank: I have a meeting with the President or Rep from each club at the beginning of the year, so that they are aware of the process and how the timing usually works. They are told in September that if they wait too long to come to us, there’s a chance that it won’t be possible.
m. Andrew Morin: I just want to point out that it’s gone back and forth already, as several people have said already, and the amount has been decreased from $6,000.00. If we send it back again, that just doesn’t seem fair at all. They’re going to need to register soon. 
10. It was motioned and seconded to send the Dance Company funding proposal back to the Finance Committee. Motion Fails.
11. It was moved to allocate $2,952.50 to the Dance Company for them to attend Masters Rockett’s class in New York City. Motion carries.
C. I am presenting the Lifesaver of the week award. So, when I sent out the email last week these two people responded very quickly and without their attendance the Finance Committee wouldn’t have been able to meet yesterday. That is why Matt Carlin and John Dileo are this week’s Life Savers.
D. Foundation Report: Joshua Frank
1. The foundation met last Thursday, January 16th and it was a very productive meeting. 
a. We added four new directors to our board
b. We approved a new orientation packet for new board members and discussed evaluations of board members.
c. [bookmark: _GoBack]Our 2013-2014 audit was approved, which contains a $5,000.00 increase in scholarships for next fall, so keep an eye out for applications which will come out in a little over a month.
d. If anyone is planning on interning this summer and would like some scholarship money please see me after the meeting for more information.
2. Our next scheduled meeting will be on May 8th at 4:30 pm in the Horrace Mann Board Room.   

IX. SERETARY’S REPORT: Alexis Wagner/Sarah Hegarty
A. Executive Secretary Report: No Report
B. Legislative Secretary Report: No Report


X. PARLIAMENTARIAN REPORT: Jennifer McDiarmid
A. Rules and Regulations Committee: Jennifer McDiarmid
1. Constitution review is in need of one junior to sit on the committee. We meet every other week after SGA.
2. Rules and Regulation Committee will be meeting tonight, January 28th after SGA in the conference room.

XI. COMMUTER COUNCIL, CLASS AND HALL REPORTS: 
A. Commuter Council: No Report
B. Senior Class: Brittany Moniz
1. The last day to order senior sweatshirts is this Friday, January 31st. Be sure to get your orders to SGA by then.
2. Next Thursday, February 6th is our 100 days until Commencement event. Join us in the Owl’s Nest at 5:00 pm for a champagne toast, Chocolate Fountain, music, graduation information and raffle prizes. This event is open to graduating seniors who are 21 or older. You must have a valid ID to attend. All attendees will get a personalized champagne flute.
3. We have finalized Senior Week plans. Please look out for order forms and information. If you lie on campus, check your campus mailboxes. If you do not live on campus, you should receive this information at your home address. Packets are $170.00. If you are a commuter and wish to live on campus during Senior Fest, the packet price is $215.00. Please know that you must be 21 or older and have 114 credits by May 14th to participate in Senior Fest.
4. You may purchase Senior Fest packets by mail or her in SGA. We expect to sell out quickly, so be on the lookout for that information next week.
5. Tickets for our Mohegan Sun Casino Trip will be available at the service window starting this Thursday, January 30th.  The trip is Saturday, February 22nd and tickets are $20.00 each. Ticket sales end Friday February 14th. 
a. Jonathan Dileo: Where do you get caps and gowns?
b. Brittany Moniz: The campus bookstore or you could win one next week at the champagne toast.
c. Barbara Hand: How much are caps and gowns? 
d. Brittany Moniz: They come to about $70.00.
e. Steve Mailloux: When do Senior Fest tickets go on sale?
f. Brittany Moniz: As soon as you get the information in your campus or home mailbox, and will be on sale until sometime in April, or until they sell out. 
g. Kevin Soucie: How many spots are available?  
h. Barbara Hand: 197
i. Kevin Soucie: So, you move out at the end of the semester, and move back in for that week. Can you stay in the same spot?
j. Brittany Moniz: No, you’ll have to sign a temporary housing contract for that week.
k. Sarah Hegarty: Is the price of Senior Fest returnable if you end up not being able to attend?
l. Brittany Moniz: It is not refundable or transferable.
m. Steve Kligerman: What are the events happening that week?  
n. Brittany Moniz: Senior Fest consists of a Senior Night at Whip City Brew, transportation to and from all events, including going to Brownstone Adventure Park for hiking, biking, kayaking, water sports, a night at HuKeLau with a comedian and magician, a day in Northampton, an on campus barbeque and a lot of other things. The whole list of events will not be included in the packet, but see me with any questions.  
C. Junior Class: Richard Darrach
1. I accept the Resignation of Kayla Themmen-Adams. 
2. We will be interviewing for a Representative to SGA next Wednesday, January 29th. We still have a Community Relations seat open on council. 
3. If anyone knows of somebody who would be interested please have them email the Class of 2015.
4. Our next scheduled meeting is February 5th at 5:15 pm in the SGA conference room.   
D. Sophomore Class: Ryan Losco
1. For those who expressed interest in the Buzz Off, I am sending out an email soon with more information and about the fundraising page.
2. Our next scheduled meeting is February 3rd at 6:30 pm in 007.
E. Freshman Class: Lauren Grams
1. I accept the resignation of Noelani Washington as SGA Representative to Senate for the Class of 2017.
2. I accept the resignation of Steven Barber as SGA Representative to Senate for the Class of 2017.
3. I accept the resignation of Evan Nigro as SGA Representative to Senate for the Class of 2017.
4. We also have the position of Historian that is also open for the Class of 2017.
5. We are holding interviews for these 3 Rep to Senate positions and the Historian position on our Class counsel. On the Thursdays, January 30th and Thursday, February 6th beginning at 4:30 pm.
6. We are still looking for another class advisor, so if anyone has a suggestion, I would love to hear it.
7. Our next scheduled meeting is January 30th at 4:30 pm in the Ely conference room 03       
F. Apartment Complex: No Report
G. Courtney Hall: Albert Fava
1. I accept the resignation of Samantha Pellegrini as SGA Representative to Senate for Courtney Hall.
2. Can I speak to all the Hall Council Presidents after the meeting?
3. Our next scheduled meeting is January 29th at 8:30 pm in the Courtney Hall Council room.    
H. Davis Hall: No Report
I. Dickinson Hall: No Report
J. Lammers Hall: No Report
K. Lansdowne Hall: Jocelyn Beauregard
1. I accept the resignation of Kathryn Brank as SGA Representative to Senate for Lansdowne Hall.
L. New Hall: No Report
M. Scanlon Hall: Domenico Cerasani
1. I accept the resignation of Shawn Hillmann as Representative to Senate for Scanlon Hall.
2. The Scanlon Hall will be trying to fill the empty slots.   
N. University Hall: Justin Connolly
1. I move to appoint Kylie Nelson to the position of SGA Representative to Senate. Motion carries.
2. I accept the resignation of Lauren LeRoux as SGA Representative to Senate.
3. This Sunday, February 2nd at 4:30 pm we will be hosting a Superbowl pre-game party in University Hall lobby. There will be wings, pizza and joy. All are welcome.     

XII. UNFIISHED BUSINESS: 

XIII.  NEW BUSINESS: 
     	
XIV. ANNOUNCEMENTS:
A. Emily Baker: Student Ambassadors will be holding a cancer survivor panel on Monday, February 3 at 7:00 pm in the Campus Center.
B. Joshua Clark: Please see me if you had any resignations.
C. Jennifer McDiarmid: Please ask parliamentarian for a readdress instead of continuing to ask or comment. Also, please contain the side conversations; it gets distracting. Rules and Regs will be meeting after the meeting.
D. Sarah Hegarty: One unit is due Friday, January 31st.
E. Rebecca DiVico: Hall council presidents, meet me over on the couches. If anyone is interested in Substance Advisory Committee, come see me by the couches as well. 
F. Stone Koury: Reminder that I need to see the Reps at Large at the Circle Table in the back after the meeting.
G. Taylor Fote: Can I get the two sign-up sheets back after this? And I need to see Jocelyn Herra-Lazo, Andrew Morin and Alex Doming.
H. Tom Durkee: 108 Days until Commencement.    

I. ROLL CALL: Ashley Deleon, Ashley Erskine, Brianne Pelloso, Molly Romano, Dana Kilby were absent. Amy McDonald was excused. 

II. ADJOURNMENT: Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm.

